St Luke's CE Primary, ENDON

'Together, in faith, we will succeed'



3rd February 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

Thank you for returning you requests for appointments for parent-pupil consultations. We will try and get the appointment times back to you on Monday.

Parking

Not the school car-park this time (although some people are still racing on and turning without due care) but rather Brookfield Ave. Our local councillor has been contacted by local residents concerned for the safety of the children and access to their properties and pavement. Parking in this road is prohibited during designated hours. Enforcement Officers will be making increased patrols at her behest and fixed penalty notices may be issued.

Endon Well-dressing Queen

We will be hosting the annual 'Choosing of the Queen' on Monday evening. Please contact Liz Bagguley if you are intending to be involved.

Our Year 2 children are enjoying some maypole dancing sessions in preparation for the Well-dressing weekend. We hope they might be available over the weekend at some to perform?

Celebration Assembly - 17th February 2017

We will do celebration assembly at 9:05 - 9:45am on Friday 17^{th} February. We recognise this is not ideal but still wanted to acknowledge children's achievements on the last day.

Mealtime assistant post

There is a mealtime assistants post available from the start of February. If you, or anyone you know, would be interested in the post, please speak to one of the office team or Mr Wright.

PSA Disco - 17th February 2017

A date for the PSA Disco has been arranged and we look forward to trialling the new format.

As a result of this booking the Year 4 assembly has been brought forward to Friday 10th February.

Please note: there will be no tag-rugby club or netball club on 17th February